
Central Elementary
Winter Concert

Tuesday, December 4
at Simon Estes Auditorium

Kindergarten – 5:30 PM
1st Grade – 6:15 PM

Students are asked to
wear their pajamas.  

Please wear shorts if you 
are wearing a nightgown.

Centerville Preschool
Winter Family 

Fun Night

Thursday, December 13

5:00-6:30 PM 
at the Preschool

Dates to Remember

December 4 - Central Winter Concert

December 10 - No School

December 13 – Preschool Family Fun Night

December 21 – 1:00 Dismissal

December 24-January 4 – Winter Break

January 7 – Classes Resume

Preschool-1
st

Grade Newsletter

Mrs. Fatka, Principal

Attendance Award

Congratulations to Mrs. 
Heffron's 1st Grade class for 
earning the first Attendance 
Celebration! Several other 

classes are very close. Thanks 
for making the effort to get 

your student to school on time, 
and being present all day!

********************

On the back of this newsletter 
is a Break Bingo!  Please help 
your child work on skills over 

the holidays!  Return the Bingo 
with all the boxes complete to 
Mrs. Fatka after break to earn 

a prize!

*********************

We have a large assortment of 
donated hats, gloves, and 

mittens.  If you have a need, 
please let us know and we will  

be glad to send a set home 
with your child.

*********************

Enjoy time with family and 
friends this winter break!  

Happy Holidays!

Preschool and
Central Staff


